
 
 

 
 

 
Do you require your medicines in a blister pack 
to help you manage your medicines at home?   
 
We will liaise with a local community pharmacy (The Broadway 
Pharmacy, Stourbridge) to dispense your discharge medicines in a 
blister pack and deliver these back to the hospital for you to take 
home.   
The Broadway Pharmacy is responsible for dispensing all of our 
blister pack medicines at discharge, for those patients requiring 
additional support with their medicines at home. 
 
How does the service work?  

• Before you go home, and with your consent, one of our 
hospital pharmacy team will send your discharge summary, 
with information about the medicines you are taking, securely 
through our electronic system to The Broadway Pharmacy.  
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• Our team will make sure The Broadway Pharmacy have all 
the details they need to dispense your prescription in a   
Medi-Dose (compliance aid). 

• In order to provide you with your medication, The Broadway 
Pharmacy may need to access your Summary Care Record 
(SCR). Access to SCR information means that the care 
provided is safer, reducing the risk of prescribing errors. It 
also helps avoid delays to your care. 

• Once you are home, The Broadway Pharmacy will contact 
you to discuss any queries you may have regarding your 
medicines. If your medicines have changed, or if you feel 
additional support would be helpful, The Broadway Pharmacy 
will provide you with ongoing support.  

• In the meantime, if you have any concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call them on 01384 377871. 

 

Other pharmacy services 
The Broadway Pharmacy can also provide advice on 

• Coping with any changes to your medication. 

• Side effects. 

• Answering any queries you may have. 

• Returning any stopped or out of date medicines to the 
pharmacy.  

• Advice on healthy living.  

• Advice on treating common illnesses. 

• Help with stopping smoking. 
 
 
This leaflet has been written in collaboration with  
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If you have any questions, or if there is anything you do not 
understand about this leaflet, please contact: 
Russells Hall Hospital switchboard number: 01384 456111 
This leaflet can be downloaded or printed from: 
http://dgft.nhs.uk/services-and-wards/pharmacy/  
If you have any feedback on this patient information leaflet, 
please email dgft.patient.information@nhs.net 
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